
Provincial bargaining  
underway
VANCOUVER — The K-12 Provincial Bargaining Committee 
(PBC) has exchanged protocols and proposals with the  
British Columbia Public School Employers’ Association 
(BCPSEA) as provincial bargaining talks got underway.  
Additional dates are set for June 12, 13 and 14.

The K-12 Provincial Bargaining Committee (PBC) is working 
diligently to ensure we attain gains for our members in this 
early round of bargaining discussions.

“Early discussions have been respectful and our committee 
has been working hard to achieve a provincial framework 
agreement that improves working conditions for our  
members,” said K-12 President’s Council President Warren 
Williams. 

Find bargaining updates and additional information on the 
updated K-12 website at:  
bcschools.cupe.ca
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